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Dear Yuri,
Enclosed is a draft letter that I've prepared to send out for
a prisoners' mailing for UNITY. As we discussed when I saw you in
New York last month, I'm sending it to you for youre 0.K., since
it mentions your name.
We hope to do the mailing as soon as possible, because we
want to send out the current issue of the paper which includes a
feature page of prisoner's correspondence. I know that you're
very busy, but if you could put together that list and forward
it to us, and let us know if the letter is 0.K., we'd really
appreciate it.
Also enclosed is a copy of a letter and appeal we got from
a brother, Kenneth Armstead, who is imprisoned at Stormville, N.Y.
He is trying to get Executive Clemency, and wrote to UNITY for
support. You mey have already heard about his case, but I'm
sending you a copy of the flyer anywasy. We'll be writing about

it in an upcoming issue of the paper too.

It was good to see you again. We've been real busy not only
getting the paper out, but also working on the Tupelo tour which
starts next week in California. We're also working on mobilizing
for demonstrations in support of Kempuchea this week. We were
outraged at the Soviet-backed Vietnamese invasion. The Vietnamese
people have such a glorious history of fighting foreign aggression
and we do not believe that they would support the Vietnamese

authorities' blatant invasion of aother soverign country!
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Please give my regards to Eddie and Bill, and the rest
of the family. Alex also sends his regerds. We'll send a

snapshot of the baby soon.

In unity,
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